
 

 

 

Strategic Priorities 2015 – 2018 
Our continuing development will be confirmed by our 

 

1. Members (and funders) being demonstrably enabled to achieve key 

independence related outcomes 

2. Growth and services being ambitious, controlled and developing to meet 

current and potential members independence related needs 

3. Staff and volunteers being skilled, engaged and responsive 

4. Business systems being effective and supporting changing needs 

 

 


